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NOTE OF ZOOM MEETING OF COMMUNITY COUNCILLORS HELD ON 1st JULY 2020 
Item  
1 MEMBERS PRESENT & APOLOGIES 
 In attendance Apologies  

G Smith, R Freel, R Craig, Y Gardiner, K Gallacher N woods Action 

Chair George Smith welcomes all to the zoom virtual meeting and indicated a number 
of items had arisen that required discussion and we would just work our way through 
them. 
 
Planning application Dovesdale 
A planning application had been received to extend the existing operational duration 
by another 36 years.  Mr Hamilton had purchased a neighbouring farm and wished to 
continue infill of the quarry. A pre planning consultation web page is planned and CC 
will be contacted. Some general discussion on this matter and if it was linked to 
incinerator.  
 
Community Notice Boards 
Community council had been asked about Perspex replacement on the community 
boards and had sought information from SLC only to be advised they were the 
responsibility of the CC.  Agreed that as they were public information noticeboards we 
would use covid grant money to purchase new Perspex. 
P Ramsay to seek costs. 
 
Town Centre App Update 
 
Work was progressing on this and illustrations would be circulated to members. 
 
Pharmacy Update 
Letters of support would be sought from MSP and local doctors as the CC would be 
having a zoom meeting with doctors. Also to contact  MP  
 
GP Zoom meeting 
Good meeting with doctor Howie to advised on the system they are using to see 
patients, using skype, email and NHS systems to talk to patients. Likely they will 
continue to these communication methods 
 
AOB 
No Police Report 
 
Chair will contact SAMH regards mental health counselling sessions organised by hope 
café who would be involved. Chair will also speak to Banks Group 
 
Spar will be asked if they can donate food vouchers  
Weed control and grass cutting around the village was also discussed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sect 

 

 
 

 DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
To be agreed 

 


